de la Guerra, Sheila ?\/&,\O \; C_ Q ) Y'Y YY\Q!S. l

From: Dianne Black <meesterblack2006@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 11:03 AM

To: Williams, Das; Laura Capps; Hartmann, Joan; Nelson, Bob; Lavagnino, Steve; shcob
Cc: vicki allen; Megan Turley

Subject: Letter on ltem D-8, Dignity Moves BOS Agenda 5.16.23

Attachments: BOS DIGNITY MOVES 5.16.23 LWVSB LETTER pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the senderand know the content is safe.

Please find the attached letter from the League of Women Voters’ of Santa Barbara in support of the Dignity Moves
item on your Board’s agenda for 5/16/23.

Regards,

Dianne Black
Board Member

Sent from Mail for Windows



LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS

May 15, 2023

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
County Administration Building
105 E. Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara

Re: DignityMoves La Posada Project; Item D-8 on 5/16/2023 Board Hearing
Dear Chair Williams and Members of the Board of Supervisors:

On behalf of the Leadership Team and the Housing Committee for the League of Women Voters of Santa
Barbara (LWVSB), we thank you for this opportunity to provide comments on the DignityMoves La Posada Tiny
Homes project. The League has consistently supported affordable housing in the South County, especially on
county-owned sites.

We continue to believe that the county should focus on the building and preserving affordable housing, which
this project will achieve. Further, this project is a necessary step in providing permanent affordable housing for
our unhoused residents who are some of the most vulnerable members of our community.

The existing DignityMoves Project in the City of Santa Barbara has proven to be a successful one, seamlessly
responding to an urgent community need in a respectful and harmonious manner with the existing
community.

We recommend the Board execute the lease, which will allow this important and much-needed project to
move forward.

Thank you for considering our comments.
Respectfully yours,

Vicki Allen
Vice President of Communications, Leadership Team Member
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Dianne M. Black
Board Member



